Dear TCA Family and Friends,

TCA's Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from our June 3rd Board meeting:

Celebrate TCA

This month we celebrated the highlights in the year-end issue of the Palmarium newsletter. Click here to peruse the issue, which highlights student and staff accomplishments including: TCA's philanthropy projects, school-wide staff book studies, our partnership with Dr. Mayfield, TCA Day, Senior Breakfast speaker Michelle Drake's recent speech and an article on Virtuous Character by Dorothy Simpson. This issue summarizes what TCA does all year to grow students in mind, body and spirit.

Adopt-a-School Program

In an effort to be as connected as possible with the TCA community – and to build an appreciation for the variety of events, programs, and accomplishments that each of our seven schools provide – our Board Directors will connect with the following schools for the next school year:

College Pathways – Terence Andre

Cottage School – Tim Hannan

Central Elementary – Rich Bennett

East Elementary - Peggy Littleton

North Elementary – Teri Goin

Junior High School – Rob Moulton

High School – Jeff Rudder

Character Update

Wes Jolly, Director of Academic Services, reported on our character education program at TCA. Character remains one of the "best things about TCA" as reported on our Parent Survey. Mr. Jolly presented multiple measurable areas that indicate our K-12 efforts are robust, comprehensive and effective at helping develop exemplary citizens with virtuous character.

As always, if you have any questions or comments, please email the board at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com

Have a terrific summer!

Rich Bennett Board Secretary

TCA Mission Statement

The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a solid foundation of knowledge.

This e-mail has been sent to you by THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY. To maximize their communication with you, you may be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY, please click here to unsubscribe.

To view the THE CLASSICAL ACADEMY privacy policy, please click here.